
From: Schroder, Kevin@DOT
To: rsykes@sbcglobal.net; OPR State Clearinghouse
Cc: Ponce, Gregoria@DOT
Subject: Caltrans response to the Mattley Meadow Restoration Project
Date: Monday, May 18, 2020 3:17:23 PM

Hello Mr. Sykes,

Caltrans appreciated the opportunity to review the the Mattley Meadow Restoration
Project, attempting to restore channel-floodplain connectivity in Mattley and Mattley
Creek meadows at the headwaters of Mattley Creek, tributary to the North Fork
Mokelumne River in Calaveras County.

Caltrans has no comments regarding this project.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Kevin Schroder 
Associate Transportation Planner
209-941-1947
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